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Dear Lee Eng Tan, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel, FPSC:

Florida’s premier energy center, Florida Solar Energy Center (FSEC)—a research
institute of the University of Central Florida—recognizes that both demand-side and
supply-side solar energy systems are necessary in order to enhance the
development of solar technologies in Florida. FSEC offers its technical expertise to
those who assist with policy and decision making responsibilities as the Commission
formulates its plan. 
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